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To 

All the State Secretaries, 

State Associations of 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 

INDIAN UNION 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

We would like to draw your kind attention towards NHQ Circular No. 191/2021 dated 30/12/2021. 
 

As you are aware, Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav is an initiative of the Government of India to 

celebrate and commemorate 75 years of progressive India and the glorious history of its people, culture 

and achievements. 
 

All the State Associations of the Bharat Scouts and Guides were requested to issue instructions up 

to the grassroots level to initiate organizing suggested programmes & activities issued vide NHQ 

Circular No. 191/2021 dated 30th Dec, 2021 and motivate more and more members of the organization 

to take active participation under the event “Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav”  
 

It was also requested that event reports with action photographs, social media links, newspaper 

cuttings, videos/news of electronic media be forwarded to respective Regional Headquarters with 

a copy to NHQ at info@bsgindia.org and pro@bsgindia.org for publication in NHQ Magazine, BSG 

Social media sites and further submission of a consolidated report to the Govt. of India. 
 

You are earnestly requested to kindly promote the suggested activities under Azadi Ka Amrit 

Mahotsav at all level and forward the report every 1st week of the month to the Regional 

Headquarters with action photographs, social media links, newspaper cuttings, videos/news 

of electronic media for further consolidation and submission to the National Headquarters. 
 

 Soliciting your co-operation in this regard please. 
 

Thanking you with regards. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

(AMAR B. CHETTRI) 
JT. DIRECTOR OF SCOUTS (PROG. & TRG.) 

 

1. All the NHQ office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts & Guides, National Headquarters. 

2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout & Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi. 

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area, ShahidJeet Singh Marg, 

New Delhi - 110016. 

4. The Commissioner, Novodaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector- 62, Noida -

201309, Uttar Pradesh. 

5. All Assistant Directors of BSG Regional Offices. All AD’s are already advised to submit 

consolidated monthly report in the mode of E-news letter of the Region on Celebration of “Azadi 

Ka Amrit Mahotsav”. The report may be published on or before 15th of every month. This will 

continue till September, 2023. 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides 
                                                                                Creating Better India 

National Headquarters 
Address: Lakshmi Mazumdar Bhawan, 16, M. G. Marg, I. P. Estate, New Delhi-110002 

Website :www.bsgindia.org Email Id: info@bsgindia.org Phones:+91-11-23378702,23378667 

 

GENTLE REMINDER 

SUB: SUGGESTED PROGRAMMES & ACTIVITIES TO COMMEMORATE “AZADI KA 

AMRIT MAHOTSAV” -REG. 

REF: NHQ Circular No.191/2021 dated 30th Dec, 2021. 

 

Circular No. : 70/2022 

Date        : 20th April, 2022  
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